Thanks for your e-mail Mr. Solin.  

Gene is out of the office until Friday morning on business so I am responding to your request.  To staff's knowledge the Commission has not issued a "policy" paper relating to operating ratios.   Here are a few documents that staff found that might be useful.  (Please see attached).

The History of the Operating Ratio (Solid Waste Seminar 1991)

Filing for passenger rate increases 

I'm not clear what your asking for -- are you looking for specific cases relating to operating ratios, the Kosh and Lurito/Gallager methods?  Please let me know more specifically and I will try to locate the cases for you.

Per your request I am sending this to all stakeholders.  See everyone on June 16.
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Sincerely,

Penny Hansen

Regulatory Analyst

WUTC

360-664-1242

	"John Solin" <john@seatacshuttle.com> 

06/12/2006 12:03 PM
	


To: "Penny Hansen" <phansen@wutc.wa.gov>

cc

Subject:  WUTC 93/7 policy paper

	


Penny:

We did receive material from Mr. Eckhard on the spreadsheets, however, we would like him to send ALL a copy of the actual policy paper that has been used in the past 15 years. I believe it was a typed document that may have to be scanned in order to send as attachment and posted on the web.  Please forward to Gene with this request. Thank you.

John Solin

